
 
    
   August 22, 2022 

 
Listing Compliance Department  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited.  
Exchange Plaza,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400051  
 
NSE Symbol: ESSENTIA  

Listing Compliance Department  
BSE Limited.  
Phirozee Jeejeebhoy  
Towers, Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai - 400 001  

 
      Scrip Code: 535958  

  

 
             Sub: Intimation of resignation of Chief Financial Officer (KMP) of the Company. 

 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirement) Regulations, 2015, please be informed that Mr. Sandeep Gupta (PAN: AXQPG6009C) 
has resigned from the post of Chief Financial Officer (Key Managerial Personnel) of the Company w.e.f 
closure of business hours on August 20, 2022.  
 
The copy of resignation mail is attached herewith for your information.  

 
Request you to take the above information in your records and oblige.  

 
Thanking You. 

  
Yours Faithfully, 
for Integra Essentia Limited 
(Formerly Integra Garments & Textiles Limited) 

 
 
 
 

Pankaj Kumar Sharma 
(Compliance officer &  
Company Secretary) 
 
Encl: a/a 
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INTEGRA ESSENTIA LIMITED <csigl2021@gmail.com>

Resignation from position of Chief Financial Officer


CA. Sandeep Gupta <casandeepg97@gmail.com> 21 July 2022 at 11:05
To: INTEGRA GARMENTS <csigl2021@gmail.com>

Dear
Sirs/Madams

I hereby
tender my resignation, due to personal reasons, from the position of Chief
Financial Officer (CFO) of the
company with effect from the close of working
hours of 20 August, 2022.

I agree
that my name be removed as a Chief Financial Officer, whatever required in
Companies Act, 2013. I
request you to arrange to file necessary forms with the
concerned Registrar of Companies and Stock Exchanges(s)
in this regard.

I thank the
Managing Director and the Board of Directors for giving me the opportunity to work
for this esteemed
company and for the guidance received throughout the term.

I will be
completing the handover formalities by the last service day. I request to kindly
relieve me from my duties
and responsibilities.

Kindly
acknowledge the receipt.

Thanks & Regards!

CA. Sandeep Gupta(CFO)
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